Exhibit “D”

It has come to the Court’s attention that the Juvenile Curfew Ordinance is in the process of being reviewed
to see if the ordinance should be renewed or allowed to expire. Such a review is required once every
three years before the ordinance can be renewed.

The Plano Municipal Court believes that the Juvenile Curfew Ordinance is a valuable instrument in
protecting the juveniles, citizens and property of Plano. The curfew ordinance has been helpful in
identifying juveniles at risk and in referring those and other juveniles to programs that provide protection
and guidance. '

The Plano Municipal Court strongly supports the Juvenile Curfew Ordinance and urges the City Council
to renew this ordinance.

Donald J. Stevenson
Chief Municipal Judge
Plano Municipal Court



